
Adrian Hoffman 

23 Railway Ave 

THORNTON NSW 2322 

Attention: Planning Services. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

1111111111111,1111111111111111111 

I am writing in support of the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 6612) as proposed by Daracon Group. 

I am lucky enough to be recently employed by Daracon Group. I am excited about the opportunity this gives me to expand my 
skills and knowledge with a reputable company such as Daracon. I f  Daracon can't grow the company I will be concerned for 

my job and that of my work mates. 

The closure of this Quarry would greatly impact future infrastructure projects but also the 800 employees of Daracon. 

I have not made a reportable political donation. 

Yours faithfully, 

Adrian Hoffman 
Department of Planning 

2 7 NOV 2016 
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